7 August 1930.

Dr W. 'einberg,
Hohenstanfenstrasse, 7,
STUTTGART,
GERMANY,

Dear Dr Welnberg,

Thanks for your interesting letter. You may be
interested in the way I regard the Maximum Likelihood
method to be related to Inverse Frobability, in the
encloaed papar which will be the substance of an addreas
for the mathematical section of the British Association
thia year.

Let ma have it back.

Yours sincerely,



